





TIGER TALK JUNE 6, 2014

GOBLES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Elementary Events Calendar

Monday, June 9 9:00 a.m. 2nd & 3rd Grade Awards Elementary Gym

2:00 p.m. 4th & 5th Grade Awards Elementary Gym

Tuesday, June 10 2nd Grade Field Trip

Wednesday, June 11 5th & 6th Grade To L.L. Fields

Thursday, June 12 9:00 a.m. Kindergarten Graduation M.S. Gymatorium

Thursday, June 12
Please join us from 12:00 –
1:00 in the Elementary Art
Room to congratulate Mrs.
Rebenstorf & Mrs. Stanton on
their retirement.

11:25 Dismissal Last Day of School Have a Great Summer



Keep your Child Learning throughout the summer!

Our students have worked hard and learned so much this year. Help keep them sharp over the summer and ready for the next school year. Here are five ways to get started:

- Read to your children, encourage them to read, talk about what is read, visit the library.
- 2. Look for free learning resources that are entertaining, educational and close to home-libraries, museums, parks, nature centers, etc.
- 3. Play fun math and word games that turn everyday household activities into learning time. For example, have your kids add up prices at the grocery store. When out driving, ask them to count things, look for certain shapes, colors, letters or words on billboards and signs.
- 4. Purchase some inexpensive, or find free online, educational materials that are engaging, and age and grade appropriate to practice skills or learn new things.
- 5. Get moving and get healthy. Turn off the TV, computer and video games - set limits to reduce screen time, and keep your kids moving with fun physical activities. Get them outside to play as much as possible!

Source: www.edutopia.org/blog/parents-preventing-summer-slide-jennifer-peck

Class Lists for 2014-15 School Year

Class lists for next year will be posted on the outside windows near the main office on Friday, August 15.

Enrolling Students During The Summer Months

We are still taking enrollments for students in any grade DK-5 and for the GSRP pre-school program.

A parent or guardian may come into the elementary office during the above posted hours or call 628-2131 at any time. You can also email Mr. Breen, principal, at tbreen@gobles.org



Report Cards will be sent home with students on Thursday, June 12. Those who are absent will be mailed.





May Students of the Month



Back Row: Cheyenne Shingledecker, Jonathan McCloud, Preston Zantello, Kadin Rose, Anna Tyrrell, and Alanna Pierce. Middle Row: Mackenzie Hopper, Sarah Aspinwall, Carter Bell, Lucas Grauman, Danny Hitchcock, and Alaira Kiggans. Front Row: Zachary Danes, Ava Keene, Daisy Jackson and Claire Devers.

Congratulations! Keep up the good work.

School Starts
Tuesday, September 2
at 8:00 a.m.
Students will be
dismissed at 11:25
a.m.

Open House Wednesday, August 27 6:00 – 7:30 p.m.

Volunteers do not necessarily have the time; they have the heart.

Elizabeth Andrew

Thank You Parents Club and Volunteers for all you do!!

